
From: EVC Simmons <evc@ucsd.edu>  
Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 4:03 PM 
To: gc-chairs-l@ucsd.edu; gc-ug-progdir-l@ucsd.edu; gc-grad-progdir-l@ucsd.edu; gc-chairassts-l@ucsd.edu; gc-
deansassts-l@ucsd.edu 
Cc: Dean of Undergraduate Education <due@UCSD.EDU>; Caraballo, Hailey <hlcaraballo@ucsd.edu> 
Subject: Reminder - Call for Nominations, Summer Graduate Teaching Scholars Program - Summer 2023 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
  
I am pleased to announce the call for nominations for the Summer Session 2023 Summer Graduate Teaching Scholars 
Program (SGTS). This program provides opportunities for some of our top graduate students to gain mentored teaching 
experience while serving as an instructor of record for a UC San Diego undergraduate course.   
   
General Campus department chairs and program directors are invited to nominate advanced graduate students to teach 
in Summer Session 2023 as Associates-In as part of the program. Graduate student teaching scholars will receive the 
regular Summer Session salary as Associates-In and a $1,200 payment for participation in the training component of the 
program. Faculty mentors will receive a $500 payment to a research account.  
   
This is an excellent professional development program for graduate students interested in teaching. Additionally, the 
program increases Summer Session course offerings and provides undergraduate students the opportunity to take 
courses taught by advanced graduate students who have an interest in teaching.  
   
We encourage all departments and programs to submit nominations. To be eligible, graduate students need to advance 
to candidacy by March 1, 2023. Priority will be given to graduate students who will be serving as Associates-In for the 
first time.  Please note that eligible recipients must have successfully completed the Teaching + Learning Commons 
Engaged Teaching Hub teaching workshop series, Introduction to College Teaching or be enrolled in the workshop for fall 
2022 or winter 2023. In addition, scholars must also take the Course Design Studio Workshop in either winter or spring 
2023.   
   
Please visit the SGTS website for program information and details regarding eligibility, enrollment criteria, guidance on 
nomination components, and the online nomination submission instructions. Nominations and supporting 
documentation are due by Thursday, November 17, 2022. Recipients will be announced before the winter break. Please 
contact Hailey Caraballo at hlcaraballo@ucsd.edu if you have questions about the program.  
  
With best regards,  
 
Elizabeth H. Simmons 
Executive Vice Chancellor, Academic Affairs 
Distinguished Professor of Physics 
University of California, San Diego 
  
9500 Gilman Drive #0001 
La Jolla, CA  92093-0001 
(858) 534-2230 
evc@ucsd.edu 
  
pronouns: she/her/hers 
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